
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

COME ALONG TO THIS INFORMAL SESSION TO FIND 
OUT ALL ABOUT THE DRAFT LOCAL PLAN AND HOW 

IT COULD AFFECT YOU 
 
 

The Draft Local Plan will aim to deliver 6,800 extra dwellings and 
around 40 hectares of additional employment land.  This will be in a 
range of locations but primarily in Polesworth, Dordon and Atherstone 
along the A5 corridor and Ansley Common.  The Plan will ensure 
there are enough homes in the Borough for future generations and 
may help improve local services and infrastructure. 
 
 

The consultation period will run from 
Thursday 10th November until Friday 31st March 2017 

If you have any questions, or if you would like to be included on our mailing list, please email 
planningpolicy@northwarks.gov.uk or telephone 01827 719499/251 

DROP IN SESSION AT 
COLESHILL TOWN HALL 

 

MONDAY 14TH NOVEMBER 
(TODAY) 

 

4:00PM – 8:00PM 

 
 

WE NEED YOUR 
VIEWS 


